From: Johan Amneus [mailto:jamneus@oceankey.com]

Sent: Friday, November 04, 2016 9:55 AM

To: Samuel Kaufman < skaufman@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Jodi Weinhofer (President@keyslodging.org) < President@keyslodging.org>

Subject: Public Hearing - Special City Commission Meeting concerning Requests for Additional Vehicle

for Hire Licenses

Commissioner Kaufman,

Please let this email serve as my support on behalf of the staff of Ocean Key Resort and our guests as full support of ride sharing programs for Key West.

We receive comments on a daily basis from our guests regarding the absence of ride share programs. Many are amazed that our community leaders have not yet embraced this, no longer new, form of transportation option.

In todays "On Demand" society, the bus system is not adequate enough to handle the needs and wants of our guests and while I also support the enhancements and programs that are being discussed/implemented with our public transport system, Ride Sharing is exactly the form of transport that many in our society wants.

I don't believe Ride Share will create stress to our infrastructure and it also will be a huge success with our visitors who already expect it to be available.

Please feel free to reach out if there is anything I can do to assist.

Regards,

Johan Amneus, assistant general manager

Ocean Key Resort & Spa Zero Duval Street Key West, FL 33040

(O) 305-295-7022 (F) 305-295-7021 jamneus@oceankey.com











